
 
 

MEMO 
 

 
 
DATE: August 29th, 2019 
 

TO:  Mr. Scott Smith 
 

CC:  File 
 

FROM:   Randy Geoffroy – Air Quality Management Services, Inc. (AQM) 
 

RE:  Notice of 6-Month Surveillance for Asbestos 
 

****Please Post This Notice in All Schools 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On August 13th, 2019, AQM performed a 6-Month periodic surveillance for the presence of 
asbestos containing materials for each school building currently involved in Brunswick’s EPA 
Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA).  Written management plans are available 
for public inspection.  Copies of the plans are located at the school administrative office or in 
each individual building and can be viewed during normal business hours. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


